
DEPARTMENT of PUBLIC WELFARE 

TO : Dr. Roger A. Johnson DATE: August 7, 1969 
Faribault State Hospital 

FROM : David J. Vail, M.D., Director 
Medical Services Division 

SUBJECT: Seclusion and Restraint 

Thanks very much for sending the copy of your memo of July 25, 
1969 and the chart on seclusion and restraint at Faribault 
State Hospital- I think this is an extraordinary record of 
improvement and you should be very proud, I hope you will 
convey ray congratulations to the entire staff and in 
particular the nursing staff for this accomplishment. Thank 
you very much, 

DJV:mlw 

CC: Mr, Harold Gillespie, Administrator 

Ardo Wrobel 

Vi Hiltz 
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